United

Theological
- Seminary

1810 HARVARD BLVD

DAYTON OHIO 45406

6138 -G TT

17 January 1982

Mr. Luke I. Keefer, Jr.
Wesleyan Theological Society
fishland Theological Seminary
210 Center Street

Ashland OH 44805

Dear M. Keefer:

We look forward to hearing from yvour executive committes with
respect to ouwr invitation for you to hold an annual meeting here
on the campus of United Theological Seminary. If 1994 is a more
appropriate year for you to be in this area, we will certainly
make o facilities available to you then. We are open to sither
year and will consider it a privilege to host vou.

Sinc




